
CPF PEI Celebrates Success of Provincial French Public
Speaking Contest

Charlottetown, June 12th, 2023: Immersion and French first language students from across
Prince Edward Island (PEI) displayed their exceptional language skills at the Provincial
Concours d’art oratoire, a highly esteemed annual French public speaking competition. This
event, which took place last week, reflects the commitment to promoting French-language
learning in Canada.

With a virtual format, the competition allowed participants to perfect their presentations before
submission. The deadline for entries was Friday, May 12th, 2023. Each submission underwent a
thorough evaluation by a distinguished panel of judges, who collectively determined the winners
in each category.

To see the 2023 Concours winners, click here.

CPF PEI extends its heartfelt gratitude to the dedicated volunteers who ensured the smooth
execution of this event. The community, universities, and high schools all rallied together to
provide support and assistance.

Excitingly, CPF PEI is pleased to announce that the deserving winners will receive prizes and
scholarships to post-secondary institutions, further enhancing their French language skills.
Special recognition goes to Université Sainte-Anne and Université de Moncton for generously
offering bursaries to our winners.

We would like to take this moment to express our sincere appreciation to all the participants,
including those learning French as a second language. Their unwavering dedication,
enthusiasm, and linguistic talent have undeniably contributed to the success of this event. As
they continue their journey towards mastering the French language, we wish them the very best
and eagerly anticipate their future accomplishments.

The Provincial Concours d’art oratoire plays a vital role in promoting French language skills and
fostering confidence in young Canadians. CPF PEI is immensely proud to be part of this
meaningful endeavor.

We extend our sincere gratitude to Canadian Heritage for their generous support, which made
the staging of this event possible. Their ongoing assistance enables CPF PEI to effectively
organize and host the provincial Concours d’art oratoire.

Félicitations à tous nos lauréats!

https://pei.cpf.ca/files/2023/06/2023-PEI_Concour-dart-oratoire-_winners.pdf
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